
 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a busy autumn term in class 4. We covered lots of 

interesting topics and had a great time learning. 

 

In September, our class had lots to do 

in the school garden. We weeded the 

vegetable beds, collected seeds and 

gathered some of the organic fruits 

and vegetables we had grown to sell 

to parents after school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In literacy, as part of our Myths and Legends topic, we 

created our own mythical creatures and retold the story of 

Pandora’s box. We had fun acting out the story of the 

Lambton Worm.  

 

 

 

Using the Internet and books, we found out all about 

volcanoes. We found out how they are formed, what lava is 

made from and what makes volcanoes erupt.  

In Art, we created some realistic models of volcanoes in 

groups.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our school choir visited the Salvation Army to perform a 

variety of hymns and carols to help bring a smile to some 

people’s faces and brighten their day. They also performed 

some Christmas carols to a large audience at St Paul’s 

Church. 

 

Our Christmas assembly was a big success! We acted out the 

Nativity story to a packed audience and had lots of fun 

practicing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Key Stage 2 Christmas party was such great fun! 

Throughout the morning, we did a Christmas quiz, danced 

and had lots of Christmas crafts to keep us entertained. In 

the afternoon, we played lots of party games and had a tea 

party before the disco started! It was great day for all! 


